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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
        

              

With such a short week, no wonder it’s Friday again already!  It’s been a busy week.  We’re currently 
recruiting for several posts for September and I have enjoyed showing lots of candidates around our 
wonderful school.  I‘ll keep you updated as the term progresses. 
Our attendance figure this week is 95.7% which is great.  The government expects your child’s 
attendance to be 95% or better and schools are held to account for your child’s attendance.  Should 
we have any concerns about this, we will be in touch. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Lindsay Hamilton 
 

Thank you, Y5! 

  

   

 Y5 have put their gardening skills to the test by creating some wonderful hanging baskets for the 

front of our school!  Thank you, Y5, and Mrs Parkinson for brightening up our environment. 
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Perfect Pastry! 

Y6 made some wonderful sausage and savoury rolls this week!  We thought we’d share some 

photos as we’re not sure how many made it home! 

  

 

 

And well done 

to Ed, who 

was awarded 

‘Star Baker’ by 

Miss Read for 

not only 

baking 

wonderful 

rolls, but for 

also showing 

great kindness 

by helping so 

many others. 
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Perfect Piping! 

Y8 hard were hard at work this week practising their piping and icing skills - such careful 

concentration!  We're looking forward to seeing their celebration cakes! 

  

School News 

 

We’re looking to recruit a music teacher for September!  

Please spread the word!  If you know anyone who would be 

interested in working with our fabulous children, please 

share the following link: 

https://www.northeastjobs.org.uk/job/_/206804 

Dates for your diary… 

Monday 17th May 2021    National Child Measurement Programme (Y6) 

Friday 21st May 2021    HPV Vaccinations (Y8) 

Friday 28th May 2021    Break up for Half-Term 

Monday 7th June 2021    School re-opens 

Monday 21st June 2021    Y6 SATs week 

Friday 2nd July 2021     Transition Day (Haydon Bridge Partnership) 

Thursday 15th July 2021    Y8 Prom 

Friday 16th July 2021    Final day of summer term 


